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Dear Sir / Madam,

As a resident and member of the Body Corporate at Sydney Wharf, I wholly agree with the redevelopment at
Star City and look forward to a hasty resolution. I must say I was very disappointed to hear that the application
was rejected, as I see this facility as a great asset and drawering card for Pyrmont area, and such an attraction
for future visitors to Sydney.

Maggie Garnett




